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Membership Email 
Updates 

The NZIHA membership email 
database has been upgraded 
as registrations have been 
received. To date the email 
database has nearly doubled in 
size compared to the initial 
database being sent to. 

Duplicates have been 
removed, however there 
may still be some emails 
that need to be updated or 
withdrawn. 
If you are receiving this 
bulletin and wish to be 
removed from the 
database please 
unsubscribe using this link. 

UNSUBSCRIBE HERE 

Rememeber you can forward 
bulletins to other interested 
persons and others can sign 
up to receive bulletins using 
the links below: 

FORWARD 
BULLETIN 

 
SIGN UP TO 

RECEIVE BULLETIN 

Regions will be auditing 
memberships over the season 
so please ensure your 
membership is current for 

Club Email Contacts 
Club updated contact information is a continually ongoing 
process and not always available at any given time due to the
different schedules clubs have when holding their AGM's and 
seeking new office holders. 
 
NZIHA have always offered the facility of advising clubs of an
inline hockey related information and tournament entry detai
as these come to hand. In addition the Annual Calendar is 
available on the www.nziha.com website and more recently 
available on Facebook on the NZIHA Group page. 
 
'The most current contact information I have can be found us
the following link: Please advise any corrections/ updates as 
soon as possible. 
 

DOWNLOAD PDF HERE  
 

NZIHA FACEBOOK 
GROUP LINK  

 

 Events Coming In July 
july 4 - 6, 2009 

The New Zealand Secondary School Inline Hockey 
Championships will be hosted by the New Plymouth Boys Hi
School this year. This is an annual event sanctioned by the N
Secondary School Sports Association. For all information plea

contact the school organiser or sports administrator. 
Contact Links 
Organiser 

Administrator 
 

Storm Inline Hockey Club have 
advised that their 3 on 3 tournament 
planned for the July School Holidays 
has been cancelled due to ongoing 

problems with a leaking roof. 
 

Club Hosted Events 

 Hamilton Devils will be hosting 2 events over the sch
holidays. The first is a training camp taking place 
at their Sunshine Ave Rink in July   followed by a 
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2009 prior to your first 
games. 

Tournament 
Season Is Upon 
Us 

There are a number of events 
taking place over the next 
couple of months you need to 
consider and mark your 
calendars if you wish to 
attend. 

This coming weekend there 
are two events taking place 
with a good number of teams 
attending both at each end of 
the age ranges. 

Firstly the 
Annual 
Tauranga 
Ducks Club 
Junior 
Tournament 
taking place at the Mt Action 
Centre will host teams in the 
Under 10, Under 12 and 
Under 14 grades. An excellent 
opportunity to test your skills 
in these grades against other 
club teams not normally met 
within the league season. 

The second 
event taking 
place over 
Queens 
Birthday 
Weekend is the annual senior 
invitational being hosted by 
New Plymouth Ravens. The 
grades catered for at this 
event are Under 16, Under 18, 
Senior Men and Senior 
Women. 

Junior Tournament taking place over the following weekend. 
 
New Plymouth Ravens will host their 5th annual Ju
Invitational Tournament including the Junior Women grade
their East End Skating arena. 
 
Event information can be found by clicking on the follow
posters. 

   
 

Oceania Team Officials and NZ Referee Representative
NZIHA would like to thank the commitment shown by NZ Coach
Managers & Officials towards the Oceania Campaign for 20
Congratulations to all players, who played admirably w
representing New Zealand in Australia at the Oceania Asia & Pac
Championships held in Perth. Although we left the trophy beh
this year, all athletes can be proud of  their performances 
sportsmanship. A special mention to the NZ Senior Women coac
by Willy Harvey and the 20&Under team coached by Matt Chan w
brought home gold medals, congratulations. 
The Australian organisers have paid tribute on their website to 
skill shown by all teams with many games going into overtime 
in some cases double overtime to finalise a result. 
 
A special thank you to Derek McLean (left) and Robbie McIn
(right) who attended Oceania as the NZ representative referees 
year. 
 

           
Rule Change Notification regarding Safety Equipment f

Players 
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Team Logos & Club 
Uniform 
With the availability now of 
sublimated jerseys and 
many clubs seeking to 
update their playing 
uniform please remember 
that if you are changing 
your registered colours 
application needs to be 
made to NZIHA prior to 
placing orders. 
 

Applications 
For NZ 
Coaches And Selectors 
Applications for NZ 
selectors for 2010 are now 
open. Please find the 
NZIHA application form 
attached here. Closing date 
for applications is June 
30th. Applications should 
be forwarded on the 
application form to the 
NZIHA Executive 
Officer. No late 
applications will be 
considered. 
 

Application Form 
Download Here 

 
 
 

Applications 
For Oceania 
Venue 2010 Now Open 
Invitation to apply to provide the 
venue for the 2010 Oceania Asia & 
Pacific Championships is now open. 
Closing date is June 30, 2009. 
The tender document is available to 
download using the following link: 

Oceania Tender Form 
 
 
 

From 2010 
1. NZIHA advise that all players aged 19 years and over MUS
wear a minimum of a half visor/ half cage. 
2. NZIHA advise that all referees MUST wear a minimum of a
half visor/ Half cage. 
 
This notification has been authorised by the NZIHA Referee 
Committee and advised to Regional Committees on May 1st, 
2009. 

 
NZ 20 & Under  and NZ Women win Gold 

 

 
 

 
 

Official Oceania Team Photos 
Team photo printing has been completed and the sets are

expected for delivery today (Friday may 29) For those of yo
attending the Senior Invitational this weekend, photos will b
available for collection in New Plymouth. Club officials will b

given photos for athletes not attending and the remaining
photos will be posted next week. 

 
Best Wishes 

Michael Coleman, a member of  Christchurch Snipers a
a goalkeeper for the NZ 20 & Under team was involved

a serious car accident earlier in the month.  
On behalf of the NZ Inline Hockey Association and 

members we wish Michael all the best and a speedy
recovery. 
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Request for Club 
Logos, Jersey Graphics 
& Websites 
NZIHA request that clubs 
provide by email a copy of 
their current club logo 
preferably in JPG format. 
 In addition with the move 
by clubs towards 
sublimated jerseys could 
clubs please also email a 
graphic of their current 
jersey in JPG or PDF 
format. 
If your club has a website, 
please also include this link 
information. 
Email to NZIHA HERE 
 
 

Reminder for Clubs Registering non-NZ Citize
not permanently residing in NZ. 

Clubs are reminded of the requirement to provide arriv
details to NZIHA for any player arriving in NZ to play
inline hockey prior to their participation in regional 

league championhips ( if they have not been registered
a previous year). This information will allow the 30 da

"stand down" period to be determined and advised to t
player and club concerned. 

 
CIRCULATION OF NZIHA BULLETINS 

 
While club memberships are still being receiv
there will be some members who either do no
have an email address or who have registere

after the database was updated. Could club
secretaries please forward information to the

players and also direct them to the sign up 
subscription link on the NZIHA webpage on th

"Hockeyline" tab. 
 

Appreciation to Les & Linda Jones 
Les & Linda Jones have been travelling with o

NZ teams to Australia for several years and
when the event is hosted in New Zealand the

provide first aid services to all athletes.  
They have both worked tirelessly and shown 

huge commitment to our sport, and our 
athletes. 

 We are truely indebted to both Les & Linda fo
their dedication to our sport and our athlete

and on behalf of the association and its 
members our very grateful appreciation! 

 

To stop receiving these emails please unsubscribe.  
New Zealand Inline Hockey Association, P.O.Box 18001, New Plymou

Email: nz.inline@gmail.com 
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